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Re: PUCO Case No. 17-1210-RR-FED- In the Matter of the Request of 
Norfolk Southern Railway Company to Relocate the Existing Warning 
Devices at the Wilkins Road/CR 108 Grade Crossing (DOT#509-474W) 
in Lucas County, Ohio. 

 

On May 8, 2017, Norfolk Southern Railway Company (NS) filed a request to relocate 
existing warning devices at the Wilkins Road/CR 108 Grade Crossing (DOT#509-
474W) in Lucas County, Ohio.  

Rail staff conducted a field review of the crossing in the request. On June 20, 2017, 
Staff filed a staff report that outlined the following recommendations: 

1) Approve the warning device modifications since the new placement will 
conform to OMUTCD standards and will not create any visual hazards for 
motorists using the crossing. 
 

2) NS should complete this work within 6 months of the Commission 
authorization. 

 
Upon further review of the recommendations, Staff is now requesting/recommending 
that NS complete the work within 3 months of the Commission authorization. 
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